
From: grangergpw@aol.com <grangergpw@aol.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2025 2:52 PM 
To: Elise Coyle <ecoyle@gpwmi.us> 
Cc: City Clerk <CityClerk@gpwmi.us> 
Subject: Re: Resignation Letter Needed for Janet Weber 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT click links, open 
attachments or reply to this message unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe: 

Janet told me she is resigning -  
  

 
So let this serve as an official notice that Janet has resigned.  
 
 


